
     

 

Tikokino Primary School Newsletter 

Dear Parents, Caregivers & Friends,     
 
Another busy week is passing us by as the run into the 
end of the year is well and truly underway.  
 
Last week we were fortunate to have a local author, 
David Walker, visit school and share his journey to 
becoming an author and also a few pages from his 
novel, Jack and The Trees. Thank you to Judy 
Mathews who is a past student of Tikokino, for 
organising the visit.  
 
We really enjoyed the Ongaonga School Production on 
Monday. Thank you to all parents who helped with 
transport. 
 
This week we had Gemma Douglas come and work 
with our senior class. Gemma focused on breathing 
techniques to help students, in a variety of situations, 
to regulate their breathing to maximise health and 
performance. 
 
We look forward to Room 1’s Camp at school tomorrow 
evening. The weather looks pretty good at this stage.  
 
On Tuesday we are off to the annual Elsthorpe Cricket 
Tournament. I look forward to sharing how we go. 
 
Our Bus Monitors are off to Splash Planet on 
Wednesday next week. Those involved have received 
info regarding this. For those who don’t know, we 
accidently sent them up to a closed Splash Planet one 
month ago! 
 
We’d love to see everyone at the celebration of Anne 
Frater’s 43 years of teaching. Please RSVP to office. 
 
Have a great weekend everyone. 
 

Regards, 
Hamish. 
 

 
On Friday last week Georgia, Tadhg and Gine went to 
Havelock North to take part at the 2024 Primary School 
Ukulele Festival.  It was an amazing experience and so 
much fun to play 10 songs together with several 
hundred other students. 
 

 

 
Author, David Walker, shares a few pages from his 
novel. 

 

 
Gemma Douglas working with our senior students on 
breathing techniques. 

 

 
Thank you to Ongaonga School for hosting us at their 
production Star Warts, The Umpre Strikes Back! 

 

Tikokino 100% 

- Today, Tomorrow, Together 
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Phone: 06 8565 833 
office@tikokino.school.nz 
Principal: Hamish Natusch  
 
Term 4, Week 7   25th-29th November 2024 
 
 
Week 4, Term 4  30th Oct – 3rd Nov 2023   


